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Comments: Dear USFS,

Please do your duty to serve the forests and the people who use them. 

To allow POWDR and the Holland Lake Lodge to take such control of Holland Lake is to ignore the desires of the

taxpaying citizens and the local community. This project goes well beyond merely updating the existing

structures. It is an unwelcome infringement on the local ecosystem and culture. 

 

Holland Lake ought not turn into another Big Sky or Park City, UT. This project is only beneficial to the few who

stand to gain financially at great expense to the lake, the community, our values, and the visitors who love it as it

is. 

 

Thank you,

Max


